
Issued: April 7, 2020 

 

To all students  

The cases of infection to the novel coronavirus (COVID-19) has been spreading. Please 

understand and cooperate with the following:  

1. Please stay at your house or apartment until April 19th.  

2. We permit you to keep research activities to a minimum，when you have a special reason. In 

that case, please get permission from your supervisor and notice the following:  

1) Ventilate a room by opening a door or windows. 

2) Keep distance between persons more than 2 m. 

3) Refrain talking with others at close range. 

3. We will judge on April 17th whether we cancel your inconvenience or not, and inform you on 

our web site.  

4. If you went outside of Yamagata Prefecture, please stay at your house or apartment for two 

weeks. Don’t come to university. 

Dean of the Faculty of Agriculture  Hideki Murayama 


